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Message from Head of School
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am amazed that the half term break is already upon us! This term has been filled with a jam-packed curriculum, and our 
children have been working diligently to achieve their goals. We are especially proud of our Year 6 students and their 
dedication before, during and after the SATs. They have truly set a great example for the entire school.

All of the children have had some wonderful trips and experiences that have enriched their learning journeys this half term.  
It's heartwarming to see them thriving under the great care and love of our school family. We are so proud of their 
achievements and growth this month.

 As we look ahead to the upcoming half term, there are many more events planned for the children, making it an even 
busier time ahead. We encourage you to stay connected with us and be a part of this amazing journey we are on together.

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to your child's education. Together, we can continue to provide a 
nurturing and enriching environment for our students to grow and succeed.

Have a happy and safe half term. We will see you all back on TUESDAY 3rd June. 

Best Wishes and God Bless        Sarah Pascoe 



The Catholic life of our school
Today KS1 and 2 had a pilgrimage to St. Joseph’s Catholic Church in Newton Abbot. 
One of Pope Francis last directives was to encourage individuals, especially young 
people, to embrace the concept of ‘Pilgrims of Hope’ as a way to live their lives and 
face the challenges of the world. This theme is central to the 2025 Jubilee Holy Year, 
which the Pope had declared. He invited people to see their lives as a journey, a 
pilgrimage, and to find hope in the face of hardship and uncertainty. 



Value GuardiansStars of the week

Harley
Lily-Mai
Aiden

Whole Class

Isaac C
Kaden

Beauden

  Violet
Thea
Jack
Alfie

 
Isaac

Whole class
Willow

Leo



Value GuardiansStars of the week
             Evan
           Kyleigh
           Harry
           Layla
           Wilbur
           Corey

               Corey
              Amelia
              Michael
              Wilbur
              Evan
              Jason

Emily
Amelia
Braxton
Maisie

Logan
James

Michelle
Whole class



        Curriculum
          Highlights

This half term we have been mad about growing! Learning all about what plants need to grow 
and how we can grow and eat our own healthy food. This is something we have all really 
enjoyed and lots of us have gone home to grow our own things too. We embedded our 
learning in the traditional tales of Jack and the Beanstalk and The Enormous Turnip. Ask your 
child to tell you the stories. 

An exciting and beautiful trip to The Rare Breeds Farm in Totnes ended our half term of learning and 
growing. We can’t wait to see what we are going to learn and where we are going to explore next 
half term. 



Curriculum Highlights
St. Vincent’s May Highlights 🌸☀📚

May has been a lovely month in St Vincent! 

This month, we’ve been busy exploring lots of exciting 
topics across the curriculum! In Maths, we’ve been 
learning all about measuring and have had great fun using 
centimetres and metres to measure different objects 
around the school. We went on a special pilgrimage to St 
Joseph’s Church, which was a thoughtful and inspiring 
experience. In Science, we’ve been investigating habitats 
in our forest school and even created our own 
micro-habitats! We also took a journey around the globe in 
Geography, using atlases to find and name the world’s seas 
and oceans. We also had an amazing time on our extra PE 
inset with Miss Brown. It’s been a fantastic few weeks of 
learning and discovery!



Curriculum Highlights

We had a great opportunity 
to attend a football festival 
at Newton Abbot College.  
We enjoyed meeting up with 
lots of local schools to learn 
many new football skills from 
the secondary students.
Great collaboration skills 
everyone, we were very proud 
of you!

As Geographers, we took the 
train to Dawlish Warren to 
practically learn about coastal 
erosion.
We worked in groups to 
reconstruct coastal defences 
and talked about how they could 
protect our land.  God blessed 
us with beautiful weather and 
lots of fun was had!

As Scientists, we have 
been practically working 
to identify and describe 
the function of different 
plants, including 
investigating the way 
water is transported 
within plants.



Curriculum Highlights

What a lovely half term it has been.  We’ve had a visit from Ms Brown @NAC who came in to 
lead a PE session on athletics.  Y5 had an amazing day at NAC for a sports festival and at 
Coombeshead for a ‘Funky Moves’ session. The children have been working on their art skills of 
Shadow Puppets, mapping skills in Geography and life cycles in Science. All of St Oscar have 
worked so hard and are excelling in their learning; Y6 completed SATs week.  To celebrate all 
the hard work, we had a well-earned trip to the park and a water fight.



Breakfast Club

● Available Monday – Friday from 8:00 AM

● Cost: £4 per session

After School Club

● Available Monday – Friday

● Until 5:00 PM – £6.75

● Until 5:30 PM – £10.00

● Fridays close at 5:00 PM
After School Activities

● Tuesday – Football

Important Notice:
 Any accounts with arrears of £50 or more will not be permitted to use the 
Breakfast Club or After School Clubs until the balance is cleared.

Booking Information:
All bookings should be made via ParentPay prior 
to the session. For any last-minute bookings, 
please call the school office.





10% off birthday 
parties at iTown & 
iBounce using code:

StJosephs10





           Important Notices & Reminders

If your child is late for morning registration, arriving late at school 
after 9am, please ensure you or their accompanying adult reports to 
the school office to ensure that they are registered.

Attendance April/May

      93.36%

     94.84  %

      90.74 %

     97.49  %





Is my Child too ill for school?



23.05.25 Break up for Summer Half Term 11.7.25 Summer Fair

02.06.25 Non-Pupil Day - School closed 23.07.25 Year 6 Leavers Assembly

06.06.25 Year 5 Language Detectives at Coombeshead 23.07.25 Break up for Summer Holidays

11.06.25 
-13.06.25

Year 5 & 6 Residential

24.06.25 St Vincent Paignton Zoo trip

25.06.25 Year 5 Performing Arts Workshop

27.06.25 Non Uniform Day - Bottle Tombola

01.07.25 Sports Day and Family Pic-Nic

02.07.25 Year 6 Leavers Mass (Church of Assumption, 
Torquay)



          Book 
Recommendations

‘ If you don’t like to read, 
you haven’t found the right 
book. ’ J.K Rowling

ng



Safeguarding at St. Joseph’s is always  a  priority. Should you have any enquiries or concerns, 
please contact our Designated Senior Lead for Child Protection: Mrs Day or Mrs Pascoe on 

01626 352559. Our named governor for child protection is Tim van Kroonenburg.                                   

CPOMS and Operation encompass

At St. Joseph’s we use CPOMs as our system for recording 
information that we consider to be safeguarding 

information. Further information about the programme can 
be found here -

https://www.cpoms.co.uk/privacy-statement/

Operation Encompass is the reporting to schools, prior to 
the start of the next school day, when a child or young 

person has exposed to, or involved in, any domestic 
incident.

Operation Encompass will ensure that a member of the 
school staff, known as a Key Adult, is trained to allow them 
to liaise with the police and to use the information that has 
been shared, in confidence, while ensuring that the school 

is able to make provision for possible difficulties 
experienced by children, or their families, who have been 

involved in, or exposed to, a domestic abuse incident.

ATTENDANCE
Hi, my name is Steph, I'm the Attendance and 
Welfare Officer here at St Joseph's. I monitor 
attendance regularly to ensure that, where 
possible, every child is in school on time every 
day. If you have any concerns around your 
child's attendance, please leave a message 
with the office and I will contact you.

 

                            WELFARE

Our Family Support Worker is Rachel Ripley. 
Please let us know if you would like her to 
contact you for ANY support.   Everyone 
needs a Rachel in their lives!

SAFEGUARDING

https://www.cpoms.co.uk/privacy-statement/
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